
March 11, 2022 
 
Oelwein City Council 
20 2nd Ave SW 
Oelwein, IA 50662 
 
Honorable Mayor DeVore and City Council Members, 
 
Oelwein Celebrations Renewed, Inc. is asking for your support for a 
fundraising event to be held on Saturday, July 30, 2022. 
 
We respectfully ask that you permit us to utilize the soccer fields to host a 
circus for the community.  This would be the same circus that has 
appeared in Independence, IA in previous years.  They are well respected 
and always leave the grounds in the same, if not better, condition than 
when they arrived.   
 
They carry an insurance policy valued at $10 million dollars which would 
cover the city, property, and our committee.  Deb Ameling has been in 
contact with both the circus manager and Dylan Mulfinger, City 
Administrator, should any questions arise. 
 
Oelwein Celebrations Renewed, Inc. offers our thank you in advance for 

your continued support of this committee and our community events. 

 

For questions, comments, or concerns, please contact Deb Ameling, 

Committee Treasurer at (319) 283-8860. 

Thank you, 
Oelwein Celebrations Renewed Inc. 
 

Kimberly Pont, President 
Anthony Ricchio, Vice-President 
Debra Ameling, Treasurer 
Barbara Rundle, Secretary 


